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PBL WINNERS  

Week 5 

Finn – K-Seahorses               Ava – K-Seahorses 

Tanner -K- Seahorses           Levon – K-Seahorses 

Lachlan – 4-Shellfish             Sofia – 3/4- Clownfish 

Allie – 5-Mantas                     Selah – 5-Mantas 

Tuesday 8 November 2022 Term 4 Week 5 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

 

Friday 11 November    Stage 3 Learn to Surf 
 
 

Wednesday 16 November Intermediate Band  
         Workshop—Currumbin  S.S 
 

Tuesday 22-25 November School Spectacular—Sydney 
 

Tuesday 29 November  Yr7 Orientation Day  
 
Wednesday 7 December  KIMP Dreamworld  
                                                 Excursion 
 

Please complete the short survey if: 

 you will be returning to school a little late 
next year, after Jan. 30th; 

 

 you are leaving the school, not to return; 
or 

 

 you have additional information for       
teachers to assist, as we plan for next 
year.  

 

Use this link to complete the google form:  
https://forms.gle/zzinHYtKSttQnkrY6 
 

Diana Foley 
PRINCIPAL 

Paint Room 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

PRINCIPAL NEWS 

Farewell Fay Gleave 

On Monday, Mrs Mirana, Miss Stephens and I 
attended the funeral of “our Fay”. It was lovely 
to see a few students there with their families 
also. The service was lovely and in true Fay 
style, she had everything prepared. The       
presenters just had to follow the plan. 

It was a privilege to be able to farewell this 
community icon. Her contributions to the     
community are immeasurable. We send our    
condolences to Fay’s family and 
friends. We are so grateful for all 
that she has done for Kingscliff 
students.    

 

 

Planning for 2023 

It is the time of year when plans are starting to 
take shape for 2023. We currently have 7 new 
enrolments (other than Kindergarten) and a few 
students leaving our school. If you know of   
newcomers to the area, please direct them to 
the office, in person, or to make phone contact 
for enrolment. Please provide us with relevant 
information through the google form below. 

  

Mr Charles—Price Increase 

Please be advised that as of 1st January 2023 there 

will be a price increase on all uniform orders. 
 

New Prices 

Polo Shirts                   $30.00   
Sport Shorts                $27.50   
Skirts                           $35.00   
Hats                             $18.00   
Fleece Jumpers           $35.00   

https://forms.gle/zzinHYtKSttQnkrY6
https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

    VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

Volunteers Required 
If you are interested in helping ,  

please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork. 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only.  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

Hardship/Flood Fund - Only pre-arranged canteen credit is     

available. Please contact office to arrange.  Minimum $20,       

maximum $100. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  
 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

SURFSIDE BUS LINES 

Bus Incidents 

131500 or www.transport.nsw.gov.au 

(go to: Contact Us, Complaints, Buses) 

Thursday 10 November 

 Katherine 

Friday 11 November 

Jean  

Thursday 17 November  

Katherine 

Friday 18 November 

 Jean 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Please use the link below to purchase tickets for 
this years School Spectacular  
 
 
https://premier.ticketek.com.au/shows/show.aspx?
sh=SCHOOLSP22  

 
 

 
 
 
This year the P&C have worked in 
partnership with our amazing class 
teachers to hold the Kingscliff Public 
School Art Show! 
 
Here’s what you need to know: 
 
 The Art Show is being held at 

the Kingcliff Community Hall on Friday 18th    
November from 5.30-7.30pm. 

 

 Every student will have an artwork displayed 
and these will then be offered for pre-sale (via 
the Qkr! App) or on the evening of the show. 

 

 All artworks are priced at $10—however,        
remember this is a fundraiser, with all money 
going back to our school and students—so      
donations to the P&C are welcome! 

 

 The art show will be held as an exhibition—all 
artworks will be displayed for the evening. If you 
have paid for your child's artwork this will then 
be available to be picked up on the night. 

 

 There will be artworks for sale by local 
Bundjalung artist Steven Bekue and there will be 
at least one collective artwork for sale—these 
are large scale artworks that have been          
produced by a class. These will be put to a silent 
auction with the winner announced at 7pm on 
the night. 

 

 This is a fundraising and community event! We 
are hoping to see as many of our families 
through on the evening as possible.  We are   
encouraging families to bring a picnic to Rowan 
Robinson Park and spend some time with your 
school community. 

 

 If you are unable to make it on the night, you 
can prepurchase the artwork via Qkr!. The P&C 
will still display the piece on the night and then 
make it available for pick up form the school  
office the following week. 

 

 Your kids have worked so hard on their pieces, 
and they are just buzzing with excitement! So 
come on down to purchase your very own      
one-of-a-kind artwork by the next generation of 
Kingy artists! 

 
http://apps.apple.com/au/app/qkr/id589799471 
http://play.google.com/store/app/details?
id+com.mastercard.labs.qkr&hl=en_AU&gl=US 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpremier.ticketek.com.au%2Fshows%2Fshow.aspx%3Fsh%3DSCHOOLSP22&data=05%7C01%7CAnita.Waters2%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C62f17f7419cc49ec5c3208daad6e5b75%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C63801
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpremier.ticketek.com.au%2Fshows%2Fshow.aspx%3Fsh%3DSCHOOLSP22&data=05%7C01%7CAnita.Waters2%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C62f17f7419cc49ec5c3208daad6e5b75%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C63801
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Colour Run 

A huge congratulations to our whole school           

community for coming together last Friday to create 

such an incredible day at our Kingy Colour Run! The 

day oozed fun, excitement and joy, as our students 

and teachers were covered in colour, water, slime 

and sunshine! Thank you so much to all parents,          

grandparents, carers and friends for supporting this 

amazing experience. We are also so grateful to the 

Kingscliff Fire and Rescue team for making our day 

so special and adding that extra level of fun on the 

day. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  See back page 
  for more photos  

Library Leaders 
 
This week our Library Leaders visited our local 
bookstore, Boardwalk Books Kingscliff. They all        
thoroughly enjoyed choosing new books for our 
school library, whilst  supporting a local business 
that has  supported our school for years. 
 

KIMP News 
 

KIMP 2023 - Forms have gone home for 
KIMP next year and are due back to the office now. 
Blue forms for new students and yellow forms for 
existing KIMP students. Please make sure forms 
are back ASAP as I have already started try outs 
and planning around instrument availability for 
2023. 
 
Visiting band performance next Monday - we are 
very lucky to have a visiting high school band     
coming to play for us next Monday...Palm Beach 
Currumbin's Synergy Concert Band!!! This band 
features some of our ex KIMP students so it will be 
very exciting to see and hear them playing for us on 
Monday in the hall. 
 
Intermediate Band Workshop with Currumbin next 
Wed 16

th
 - we can't wait for next week and our 

workshop with Currumbin State School. Please    
return notes and money ($10) to the office now so 
we are ready for next weeks excursion. 
 
Dreamworld will be here before we know it! Senior 
Band notes for Dreamworld have also gone home 
and are due back to the office with money by 
Wednesday 23

rd
 Nov. 

 
Lots going on for KIMP which is super exciting. 
Please email me with any questions at all about   
anything that's happening with KIMP 
 
 

Nicky Cooper  

Kingscliff Instrumental Music Program  
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Kingscliff Public School 

Colour Run 2022 

  

 
  

     
 
  

 

     

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

ADVERTISE 

HERE 

 


